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Minutes of Wednesday, June 26, 2013
Monthly 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call 8 pm (ET); 5pm (PT)
 
Present on the 6/26/2013 9/11 Teleconference Call were:
 
Ken Freeland, Facilitator of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Secretary of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Truth and Shadows
Robin Hordon, Occupy Peace Through 9/11 Truth
Barbara Honegger, independent 9/11 researcher
Don Stahl, St. Louis 9/11 Truth Questions
Steve De’ak, 9/11 Crash Test
 
Draft minutes from 05/29/13 teleconference were APPROVED
 
The amended draft agenda was APPROVED
 
1)      Engineering firm sought for crash test
 
Steve De’ak, creator of the 9/11 Crash Test, seeks to contract with a sympathetic engineer to perform finite element analysis in preparation for the test in which he plans to place a 767 wing on a sled and crash it into a facade comparable to the exterior of the World Trade Center. Anyone who wishes to help or knows someone who might be qualified can call Steve at 503-516-9488.
 
2)      Endorsement of  9/11 conference in Washington D.C.
 
The 9/11 Truth Teleconference voted unanimously to endorse the planned Washington 9/11 conference called “9/11: Advancing the Truth,” which is scheduled for Sept. 14 and 15. The vote followed an update of the program by Barbara Honegger, who is both a participant and part of the organizing committee for the conference. She said that the information she will be presenting at the conference is also covered in a presentation she gave in Seattle in January 2013 (http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4fvJ8nFa5Qk&feature=youtu.be).
The web site for the conference is now live at http://dc911conference.org/
 
3)      Update on Rethink911
 
Ken Freeland offered an update on the publicity campaign Rethink911 (previously called Operation Tip the Planet) and a discussion followed.
 
 
4)      Future of 9/11 Truth Teleconference
 
Ken Freeland raised the issue of whether the 9/11 Truth Teleconference should continue operating in light of poor participation levels in recent months. Craig McKee proposed that a letter be written to all those on the Teleconference mailing list encouraging them to participate
and informing them that the group may not continue unless attendance improves. This was approved. It was also agreed that feedback should be solicited in the letter about how people feel about the Teleconference and whether there are things about it that they would like to see change.
 
Announcements:
 
Robin Hordon brought up the new documentary film TWA Flight 800 and suggested that it has significant parallels for 9/11.
 
 
Call was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. EST/6:30 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference (along with archives of earlier calls) in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/062613.wav

The 9/11 Truth Teleconference is held on the last Wednesday of every month.  The next 9/11 Teleconference call will be Wednesday, July 31, 2013 at 8 pm EST, 8:00 EST/5:00 pm PST. 

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by July 27. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”


